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13/05/2025  13:11:172025/1831/T INT Maggie Gilliam The Maple tree referred to in this application is not located at 1 The Old Hall. It is on my property 

at The Old Hall shown correctly on the PNG image in the supporting documents..The tree is 

protected by a preservation order, a fact denied on the Application form. I was under the 

impression that Mrs Raphael was proposing to trim branches mainly over hanging her property 

at 3 Bacons Lane. This very majestic, beautiful tree would be further spoiled by the proposed 

reduction which I cannot agree too. I would very much like to meet with the tree officer and other 

interested parties on site in order to discuss what might be appropriate.

The Old Hall

South Grove

N6 6BP
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